
                                                                      

                                                                          

Dear Parents, 

In order to use a call service for emergency notifications from the 

center, we will need you to provide us with TWO CURRENT emergency 

contact numbers and your current email address. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

 

 

Child’s Name_____________________________ 

Emergency contact person and phone number: 

1.______________________________________ 

2.______________________________________ 

 

Email address:                                                                                      

_______________________________________               


